
 

Monday 14​th​ October 2019 
  
  
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
  
During ​Term Four​ students in ​Kindergarten ​will participate in a Gymnastics Program through 
J.A. Gym Sports. Jodie Grant, an experienced gymnastics instructor, will come into the school 
and run the program in the School Hall. 
  
The program is an integral part of the students Personal Development, Health and Physical 
Education curriculum. It provides the students with an opportunity to improve their gymnastics 
skills and fitness. 
  
The gymnastics program will commence on Friday 18​th​ October.​ The students will 
participate in one lesson per week and the program will run for nine weeks. The lesson will be 
approximately 30 minutes in length. 
  
The students will need to wear their sports uniform on their sport day (Tuesday) AND 
each ​Friday​ for Gymnastics, during Term Four. 
 
  
Please sign the permission note below and return it to your child’s teacher as soon as 
possible. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
  
  
Mrs Melissa McGrath 
Sport Coordinator & PE Teacher 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
I give permission for my child _________________________________ in __________ (class)          
to participate in the 2019 gymnastics program. I understand that the cost of the program has                
been included in my 2019 school fees. 
 
 
 
Signed: ________________________ (parent/guardian)                        Date: ______________ 
  
 
 

 


